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Come stop by the Town Hall to see 

the beautiful artwork done by the 

Southam’s. We appreciate them 

sharing their talents with us! 

 

If anyone would like to display any 

pieces in the glass cases at the 

Town Hall, please contact Amanda. 

We are always looking for more 

ways to spotlight the people of 

Mayfield. 

 

 

 

 
MAYFIELD TOWN  

 

Reminder 
On August 1st we converted 
to our drought water rates. 

This month’s statement 
will reflect the change. The 
Drought rates will remain 

in effect until further 
notice. Our rates are posted 
on the bulletin board, at the 
Town Hall, post office and 

on our website. 
(mayfieldtown.org) 

 

At the end of August 
Mayfield residents should 
have received a letter and 

flyer about cross 
connections. Please stop by 
the Town Hall if you did not 

get one 

Mayor’s Corner 
 
Summer is coming to an end, the kids are in school, we thought it would begin to 
cool down after the moist period we’ve had. Apparently, we still have one more heat 
wave, this one coming this weekend. It doesn’t seem like we are ready for snow in 
the mountains. Many people are gathering firewood for the winter. We have had 
several pine trees that fell over in the cemetery that we are offering to those with 
limited means to collect their own wood. The LDS ward Elders Quorum is cutting up 
the fallen trees for those they are helping. If you know of anyone who is unable to 
gather firewood and could use some, please contact Amanda to make 
arrangements. It is not intended to be cut up and sold, but to be donated. 
 
 Each household received a letter from the town regarding water cross connections. 
We are required to identify each property that uses culinary water connected to a 
sprinkler system. It is legal and acceptable to culinary water in an irrigation system 
provided there is a certified backflow preventer in place to prevent water from being 
syphoned back into the culinary water lines. Please follow the instruction in the 
letter. Let us know if you have any questions.  
 
The Council approved a tax rate of .001244, which is in the middle of the cities in 
Sanpete County. We realize this is a significant jump for this year. Going forward 
we would like to hold a Truth in Taxation meeting more often than every 12 years, 
so any changes are not so significant.  
 
Sincerely 
Mayor Steve Anderson 
Mayfield Town Council 
Aaron Peterson, Jake Dyreng, Mike Bennett, Jaden James 

 
Upcoming Dates 

September 5th- Labor 
Day (Office Closed) 

September 14th - 
Town Council 7PM @ 
Town Hall 

Did You Know? 

You can receive your 
monthly utility 
statements through 
email? It even includes a 
digital newsletter! If you 
would like to sign up, call 
or come visit us at the 
Town Hall.  


